
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
 

ITEM:  XI. 
 

 

TOPIC:  Sanding and Finishing High School Competition Gym Floors 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the sanding and refinishing of the competition gym floors at Churchill High School, 
Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School by Foster Specialty Floors, Wixom, 
Michigan, in the amount of $96,006.42. 
 
 

RATIONALE: 
 

It has been more than 15 years since these gym floors were last sanded, which is 
beyond the generally recommended timeframe. Pricing comes from the Sourcewell 
Purchasing Consortium, which fulfills the Board’s bidding obligation. 
 
 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 

The source of funds for this purchase will be the Sinking Fund. 

 
 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 

Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 
 

EXHIBITS: 
 

Attached 

PF/ko 


